[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Northeast Chapter SCCM Members, 

My name is Matthew Band, I am a Physician Assistant working at Yale New Haven Hospital in New Haven Connecticut.  I am applying to be the CT State representative for the Northeast Chapter.  I have been part of the Northeast Chapter since I became a PA in 2011.  I am currently the manager of APPs in the Surgical ICU at YNHH hospital.  I work closely with the other ICU APPs/Managers to optimize educational opportunities.  During my time as manager, I have reinstated an orientation program, enhanced educational opportunities, improved both staffing ratios and employee retention.  As the CT State representative, I hope to work closely with the other 6 state representatives to improve communication and optimize critical care experiences.  With the recent, and current, pandemic, the use of online technology has greatly increased.  Meetings via ZOOM that normally would have been in person are the commonplace these days.  Unfortunately, this pandemic hit the ICUs hard, and there was new information around every corner, in every journal, and in every google search.  I would like to bring regular online educational opportunities, or online forums to the Northeast chapter group.  In doing this, we can learn from each other’s experiences and broaden our knowledge.  There are 7 states, each state can take 1-2 months and provide an educational lecture, case study, research opportunity, to the rest of the Northeast chapter.  This can all be done with video and the use of online meeting spaces.  I hope to be elected as the CT State representative for this coming year for SCCM. 

Best, 
Matthew Band PA-C
APP Manager Surgical ICU 
Yale New Haven Hospital
